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The Florida Trail section within the Seminole Reservation has reopened for hikers. The Ah-Tah-Thi-Ki Museum and 
Billie Swamp Safari remain closed. Big Cypress Campground is open. 
 
As a reminder, this section of trail is open to FTA members only and requires a permit to hike. Please follow the 
procedure outlined on our website before planning a hike to the area.  
 
 

https://www.floridatrail.org/florida-national-scenic-trail/fnst/userresources/

